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President

M. P. RODRIGUEZ Dear Hector:Vice-President

ARTURO D. RODRIGUEZ
Secretary On behalf of the Edgewood Board of Trustees, the com-

munity and myself, we wish to thank you for being our
DAVID ALVARADO

DR. ROBERTO P. DOMINGUEZ guest speaker at the Gus Garcia Dedication, October 8th.
CHRIS ESCAMILLA

JAIME L. MARTINEZ
It was a noteworthy speech, of which we thank you

for sharing a part of your personal experience about
Gus Garcia. The flag presented by you shall stand
firmly at this Junior High School.

Indeed, I have heard most favorable comments about
your talk; moreover, I am personally interested in the
"Chicano School Segregation" input mentioned. I believe
it is in the Harvard Civil Rights, "Civil Liberties
Law Review." Our library has the two copies for the
district, but I wish to have one for my personal
library.

Again, Gracias

Jul~ R.~Garcia
Rockhiel-Fer Intern

JRG/ac

P. S. Could you autograph Vol. 7, No. 2 for me?

DR. JOSE A. CARDENAS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS


